Town of Bergen Planning Board

Minutes of July 30th, 2015
Bergen Town Hall

Present: Chairman Gary Fink, Norm Pawlak, Andrew Fink, Kathi McLaughlin, Dominick Camelio, Randall Holbrook and Lou Romano, Alt.

Not Present: Mark Gerhardy

Also Present: Dave Mason, ZEO; Julie Donofrio and Gary Donofrio II

Kruppner Subdivision

The Public Hearing was opened by Chairman Fink at 7:00 p.m. The hearing was posted at the Town Hall and Post Office. It was also published in the Daily News. No one appeared to speak for or against the proposition. Mrs. Kruppner was not present for the Public Hearing. 

Ruth Kruppner is applying for a subdivision on 2021 Reed Road. The five acre lot will be split into  two lots, one lot being approximately two acres and the other approximately three acres. Her daughter has plans to build on the lot next to hers. Mrs. Kruppner came before the board previously with drawings as to where the house, septic and driveway would be. Board members did not see any problems with the subdivision or the building plans. 

The proposal was sent to be reviewed by the County Planning Board on July 9th and came back with a recommendation for approval. The hearing closed at 7:10 p.m.

The regular meeting was called to order at 7:11 p.m. A motion to approve the Kruppner Subdivision was made by Dominick Camelio, seconded by Andrew Fink, voted and carried. A motion to approve the June 2015 minutes with edits was made by Norm Pawlak, seconded by Andrew Fink, voted and carried. 

Donofrio Building Lot. Mr. and Mrs. Donofrio came before the board with plans to build a 1,000 sq. ft. house on 7250 Dublin Road. The piece of land had been subdivided the previous year. The drawing showed the house, septic, setback measurements and driveway. Board members reviewed the the drawing and concluded that all zoning requirements were met.  A motion to approve the lot as a building lot was made by Norm Pawlak, seconded by Kathi McLaughlin, voted and carried. 

No further business was discussed.

A motion to adjourn was made by Kathi McLaughlin, seconded by Andrew Fink, voted and carried. The meeting ended at 7:27 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Laura Smith, secretary

Cc: Michelle Smith, Town Clerk

      Don Cunningham, Town Supervisor

      Bill Waldruff, ZBA Chairman

